Greetings M’Ladies and Lords and good Gentles all:

His Excellency William and I have completed Youth Rapier Marshall requirements are now warranted as such and would like to hear form those who are interested in getting this activity started again in this great barony. 

 We re first putting  out a call to those who may have foils, epées and masks they would like to donate, give or sell at a really good price to  the program for the youth.  This would include armor or clothing or anything else that can be used in this program. If you are unsure ask one of and we will let you know if we can use it. 

We are also asking those who are interested in this program to contact us so we may get an approximate count of the number of children interested and their ages. This is not a commitment but an initial census. If you have any questions please contact one of us. 

Arthur of the Fen 
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Arthur Marsh 

Cell 817 939 2890

I am sure there is some proper form that my lack of technical skill can’t use BUT 

I  Arthur Marsh give permission for this to be published and used .

Arthur  Marsh signed 

If not please let me know and I will sign the correct forms. 

Thanks 

